Updated Scenarios Under Consideration in the George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI Pupil Accommodation Review

Scenario 1 – Status Quo – No Consolidation: York Memorial CI students and staff will continue to be accommodated at the Scarlett Heights site until the rebuild of York Memorial CI is complete. George Harvey CI students will remain at their site.

Scenario 2 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2022: York Memorial CI students and staff will remain at the Scarlett Heights site for one more year (2021-22). In 2022, they will consolidate with the George Harvey CI students and staff (become one school) and move into the George Harvey CI building. The consolidated school will move into the rebuild on the York Memorial CI site in 2026.

Scenario 3 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2026 at the Rebuild on the York Memorial CI Site: George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI will operate on two separate sites and will consolidate as one school in the rebuild on the York Memorial CI site in 2026. This means York Memorial CI will continue to operate on the Scarlett Heights site until the completion of the rebuild.

Scenario 4 – George Harvey and York Memorial Consolidate in 2026 as a Campus Occupying the Rebuild on the York Memorial Site and the George Harvey Building: George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI will operate on two separate sites until the rebuild on the York Memorial CI site opens in 2026. The two schools will consolidate in 2026 and become one school. The consolidated school will occupy the rebuild on the York Memorial CI site and the George Harvey CI building and function as a campus – one school with one timetable, using two buildings (i.e. students will be moving between the two buildings).

Note: The former Scenario 2 has been removed and is no longer under consideration because of the change in timing of the review process. This scenario proposed that George Harvey CI and York Memorial CI students would be consolidated into the George Harvey building in September 2021 and remain there until the new rebuild on the York Memorial site is complete.